
 

 

January 10, 2025 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

BOIL WATER NOTICE LIFTED 

 

Local officials lifted the boil water notice for people who get drinking water from the CITY OF 

BRANDON located in RANKIN COUNTY.   

Users were first advised to boil their drinking water on January 8, 2025, when the system lost 

pressure.  This affects approximately 27 customers at addresses 83-104 Longmeadow Road and 102-

114 Longmeadow Court. 

 

 

Multiple samples analyzed by the Mississippi State Department of Health Public Health 

Laboratory indicate the water now meets the standards of the Safe Drinking Water Act. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the City of Brandon Public Works 

Department at (601) 824-4579. 


